

To:         NBER ITI Program Members and Potential Authors
From:    Costas Arkolakis and David Atkin 
Date:     February 11, 2019
Re:        Call for Papers

The Summer Institute workshop of the International Trade and Investment group is scheduled for July 8-11, 2019 in Cambridge, Massachusetts.

If you have a paper you would like considered for presentation, please upload it here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19ITI.

The format of the submission page is the same as last year.  Your submission will default to this workshop but you will have the option to submit to others on the second page of the form.

Invitations and logistical information will be sent out by May. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.



